
Katherine L. Pritchard 
46 4th ST East Apt 210 
St. Paul, MN 55101 
(952) 300-7542 
grmn1984@gmail.com 
 
Thursday, February 23, 2017 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Katherine Pritchard and it is my pleasure to recommend Darrin Wright for a 
position with your organization. This letter is to serve as a professional endorsement for him as 
I believe that he would be a valuable asset and beneficial contributor to any business that is 
fortunate enough to consider his candidacy.  
 
I am proud to say that I have known Mr. Wright for over a year and can attest to his 
dependability, vigilance, extraordinary customer service skills, and ability to work 
independently.  
 
Mr. Wright is personable, professional, and a great team player. He would be an important and 
advantageous addition to any organization.  
 
If you have any questions and/or concerns, please feel free to call me at (952) 300-7542 or e-
mail me at grmn1984@gmail.com.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Best regards,  

 
 
 
 

Katherine L. Pritchard  
 

mailto:grmn1984@gmail.com
mailto:grmn1984@gmail.com

